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September 1, 2022  

          

      

Aurora Water 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway 

Aurora, CO 80012 

 

 

RE:  Conformance to Master Utility Report 

Infrastructure Site Plan – Kings Point North East, Aurora, Colorado 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Kings Point North East Infrastructure Site Plan is in general conformance with the previously 

approved Master Utility Report for Kings Point North prepared by CORE Consultants and 

approved on June 15, 2022.  At this time, there have been no significant changes to the utilities 

from the approved utility study. A copy of the approved Master Utility Maps has been included 

with this Conformance Letter.  

   If you have any questions, concerns, or require additional information, please feel free to 

contact me directly at 720.464.7728 or at mnuno@liveyourcore.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

CORE Consultants, Inc. 

 

 
 

Manny Nuno, PE, CFM, LEED AP, CPESC 

Project Manager 

 

 

Attachments: Copy of approved Master Utility Maps (June 15, 2022) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


